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Dear Supervisors,

Our county's well-being should not be sacrificed for corporate gain. Reject this Long
sell-out to Big Oil and protect our General Plan. Your duty is to protect the
community, not wealthy donors - vote no. This proposal is just the next in a list of
actions that make our county less safe!

Yours sincerely,
Margaret Strobel

Ventura 93003
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